
 
 

 
Integral Project Tender for the Concession of the New Container Terminal at the 

Callao Port Terminal – Southern Zone. 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER N° 005 
 
Pursuant to the provisions set forth in the Tender Documents, the First Draft Contract for 
the Concession of the New Container Terminal at El Callao Port Terminal – Southern Zone 
is herewith submitted for your consideration.  
 
 
Lima, February 9, 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sergio Bravo Orellana 
President 
PROINVERSION Infrastructure and Public Utilities Committee  
 


